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Arrant, Bryan, EMNRD

From: Arrant, Bryan, EMNRD

Sent:  Tuesday, April 10, 2007 7:40 AM

To: ‘Jerry Sherrell

Cc: Brooks, David K., EMNRD; Ezeanyim, Richard, EMNRD
Subject: Pecos Federal # 1/API #30-015-35232

Hi Jerry,

Please be advised that the above noted well is non-standard at the bottom hole location and will need a NSL.

(671' FNL & 1994' FEL)

With the calculations | have, the distance from the west boundary of the proration unit is 646' or 14' off from being standard.
If you have applied or have an application, please disregard this e mail.

Also, the pool that | am to place it in will be the Rio Pensaco; Wolfcamp Gas Pool.

Please call if you have any questions,
Visit w/you later,

Bryan

748-1283 ext. 103

4/10/2007




